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Thank you for your email.  I sent an email to Andrew Campbell at HR with the Make the Move Program 

notifying him that you are interested in applying. 

 

Please look out for the Make the Move program information from HR soon. 

 

Also, please feel free to contact myself or Angela Moore with any questions you may have at this time. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Your Partner in Education, 

 

Marisa C. Pargas, Specialist 

Language Acquisition Department 

Tucson Unified School District 

520-225-4609 

___________________________________________________ 

 

Hello Teachers, 

 

We know that you are currently filling a DL position, and we would like to know if you are interested in 

obtaining a bilingual endorsement to be highly qualified. 

 

TUSD has a program called Make the Move in which they will cover up to $5000 towards the courses 

needed to obtain the endorsement. 

 

If this is something you are interested in pursuing, please contact us as soon as possible, so that we may 

contact HR on your behalf by Wednesday, December 21, 2016. 

 

Your Partner in Education, 
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Marisa C. Pargas, Specialist 

Language Acquisition Department 

Tucson Unified School District 

520-225-4609 
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